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November 9, 1984

Dear Eliot:

Your letter arrived while Anne and 
I were in Europe, in large part on FOE 
business, and I am a little slow getting 
around to it, as you suspected I would be.

You wrote : "I have been hoping that 
you would soon be able to get around to" 
sending back the two original albums. In 
my defense, what I wrote you on August 9 
was: "What do you wish done with them?. . 
I await hearing from you."

So you see I am innocent.

I also wrote "I await seeing you" 
and I am getting tired of not. Anne and 
I should hop into our Toyota one of these 
days and pop on down. It has been far 
too long! And we need to bring a book or 
two down for your signature.

As ever

/


